SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER
Wednesday, December 5, 2012


GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

All Sault High students with a valid student ID will be admitted to Sault High hockey games this year free of charge.  This does not apply to tournament games.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Reminder to all swim team members:  Pictures are at 3:15 right after school.  Please be on time.

Seniors-The Elk's Scholarship deadline is this Friday, December 7th. Any senior with a 3.5 GPA or in the top 5% of the class may apply. See Mrs. Talentino in the Counseling Office if interested.

The SHACC will be holding a discussion on Sexting and Cyber Safety on Thursday, December 6th and December 13th from 3:15 to 4:00. The session is for Girls only. Go to the SHACC or the Counseling Office to sign up.

There will be a practice for all National Honor Society students for the induction ceremony on Thursday, December 6th during 2nd hour in the Strahl Theater. Please be prompt.

Varsity Blues is open today for your shopping pleasure.


Herff Jones will be in the lobby from 11-1 tomorrow, Thursday, December 6th for cap and gown orders.  This will be their final visit to the school

 

Lunch:  Whole Grain Rotini with Meatsauce, Whole Grain Pizza,  Fruit,Veggie and Cheese Salad with  Whole Grain Roll

Sides:      Green Beans, Strawberries
